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This month Lorraine St John will talk to us about the work of The Kent Wildlife 
Rescue Service. 
 
We have received the reprint of our book Borden Past Times, the work was 
carried out by Swale Borough Council printing department and was of a very 
good quality and reasonable cost. 
 
Our Facebook page continues to gather interest and we currently have 159 
followers, the most popular post recently was of the Mountview Coronation 
celebrations and Borden Fete fancy dress competitors. 
 
In August we will visit The Kent Police Museum in Faversham. 
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